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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hi
I strongly oppose the abolition of Higgins which is being recommended in a draft AEC
document. 

1 I do not want my seat abolished
2 We want one strong advocate– not have our representation divided amongst five
Federal Members of Parliament.
3 Community groups, not-for profit groups and businesses have agreed with these
concerns. 
4 Abolishing Higgins will fragment our community’s representation in Canberra.
5  Higgins (which fully incorporates a strong community of interest - the local
government area of Stonnington City Council) is proud of it’s history as a seat of
Prime Ministers and Treasurers.

Regards
Damien Grinsell

 toorak

Sent from my iPhone
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